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Our topic this half term is We’re going on an animal hunt 

We will be learning all about animals, where they live and if they go to sleep for the winter  

This term our focus will be on communication and language. We will 

be working on expressing our feelings and working on techniques to 

support us to manage our emotions. We also have a big focus on gross 

and fine motor skills. We will do this by using our outdoor area to 

make big movements with our body such as running and climbing and 

inside grasping, rolling and pinching dough as well as lots of other fun 

activities.  

Our Stories This Term 

    

Maths 

This half term we will be focusing on the 

numbers 0–5. We will be counting objects 

around the classroom and outdoor areas.  

We will also be looking at patterns and 

sequencing events.  

Literacy  

This half term we will be listening to lots of 

stories and talking about books. We will act out 

scenes and discuss pictures to help our use of 

vocabulary.  

 

We will also learn and sing nursery rhymes.  

 

Topic 
Our topic lessons are always based on the focus book for that week. We will be 

learning all bout bears, winter animals, robins, snakes, foxes, owls and penguins. 

We will look at what they eat, where they live and what they look like.  

We will change 

reading books every 

Wednesday. Please 

read and enjoy this 

book with your 

child. 


